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I believe it would be very beneficial for mainly the deer population to use dogs to hunt 

cougars. Every year it seems the amount of deer seen in the woods, farmlands etc. is 

dwindling. Cougars are not only affecting the deer population but are also becoming 

more of a threat to humans, livestock and other animals than ever before. In certain 

areas and towns cougars are crossing the paths of people and getting more 

comfortable coming closer to houses. We don’t need to wipe out the cougar 

population, we just need to control them to allow the wildlife populations to grow and 

see less around homes/livestock.  


